May 2018

Del Mar Newsletter

 Be Safe * Be Kind and Respectful * Be Responsible

Coming Events:

Mon - Fri, 4/30-5/4 Staff Appreciation Week - visit website

Mon - Fri, 4/30-5/11 Student Council Sock Drive - Flyer

Friday, 5/4 Spirit Day theme: Crazy Sock Day

Tuesday, 5/1 ELAC Meeting, 5:30pm Del Mar Staff lounge

Mon - Wed 5/7-5/9 5th Grade Camp: Morro Bay State Park - visit website

Thursday, 5/10 Bike to School Day - Flyer

Wednesday, 5/16 Drive Thru BBQ & Bake Sale 4:00 - 5:30pm- Order Form DUE 5/10
Tuesday, 5/22 TK/Kindergarten Roundup

Wednesday, 5/23 Del Mar Band Music Concert 10:40 - 11:40

Thursday, 5/24 Open House, 5:30 - 7:30

5:30 - 6:00 Dinner/summer programs
6:00 - 6:30 General Assembly- Staff Member & Volunteer of the Year Recognition
6:30 - 7:30 Classrooms

Food Box Pick Up, 2:30- 3:30pm MPR
Friday, 5/25 Spirit Day theme: Career Day
Monday, 5/28 No School, Memorial Day
Thursday, 5/31 Laser Light Show, 6pm in the MPR - All Families Welcome! - Flyer
Friday, 6/1 Battle of the Books 3rd - 5th
Hunger Awareness Day, Student Council is collecting $ to donate to the Food

Bank. Please bring $1 to help support community members in need of food.


https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/events/teacher-staff-appreciation-week
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11wfS3M6qfD3eCOrLaT5uk3wwUnkflPJ2/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/programs/5th-grade-outdoor-camp
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1McbsgoQrcBtHJU0h9gE8aujAmtH4DChx/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1N5MYBVQr530g8esrARIe0NNIuUD7672Z/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LpdPeG6SEx0bwHvGck_MraPdwU49iIHd/view?usp=sharing

Monday, 6/4 Dazzling Dolphin Awards: K 9:35, 1st - 3rd 1:00pm, 4th - 5th 2:00pm
Thursday, 6/7 Last Day of School!
Saturday, 6/23 Del Mar Night at the Blue’s Baseball Game, first pitch is at 4pm

FOR ACCESS TO ALL SLCUSD Fliers: Click Here

ADDITIONAL DEL MAR FLIERS:
Del Mar Spirit Days 2017/2018 - English
RipTide Basketball English & Spanish

2018 1T 2019 CLASSROOM ASSIGNMENTS

It's hard to imagine that we’re already looking ahead to next year! This current school year has flown by.
Student assignments for the next school year are of great importance to all of us. Each year when we assign
students to specific classrooms, we strive to provide the best possible learning environment for each student.
The staff at Del Mar gives much consideration to this process. It is a complicated and difficult process to
organize classes effectively for all students. We use the following criteria in organizing our classes:

Students’ academic ability
Behavioral considerations
Student/Student compatibility
Gender balance

Teacher’s educational style
Individual student needs

Combination classes happen only when student population demands that we do it. There are special
considerations to forming those classes as well. In addition, teacher assignments can change from year to
year, and many times we don’t know of changes until the last minute, due to the number of students who
enroll over the summer.

Because of the complicated nature of this process, | do not accept requests for a specific teacher. Special
requests limit our options in organizing classes on the above criteria. | am happy to accept any information, in
writing, regarding the type of learning environment that you feel would best suit your child. If you choose to do
so, please submit this information to the Del Mar office by Monday, May 14th. The information you provide
will be used in addition to the criteria listed above.

Janet Gould, Principal

REMINDER TO ALWAYS SIGN IN AT THE FRONT OFFICE

As our school year winds down and campus activities ramp up we’d like to send a friendly reminder
to always check-in at the front office before walking on campus. Thank you for working with us to
help keep our school safe.


http://www.slcusd.org/fliers.php
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vLqH-gRahufD9fchQHM6d3TW5XdZOFAX/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B_g2d3pDWDUzMDhDd3dBSmJxdWg0VkpzenhINlpuT0dOX0Vj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B_g2d3pDWDUzSVRvSmU0NkdfV2laN19ocEFJV1NURmtLRjlz/view?usp=sharing

DEL MAR OPEN HOUSE

Join us on Thursday, May 24th for Del Mar’'s Open House. Schedule below:

5:30-6:00pm Dinner/Summer programs - Enjoy a free pizza dinner and learn about summer program
opportunities compliments of our Del Mar PTA. *PLEASE RSVP FOR DINNER

6:00-6:30pm General Assembly - Meet in the school gym for a slideshow, informational gathering and PTA
recognition of Staff Member & Volunteer of the Year.

6:30-7:30pm Classroom Visits - Come see all the wonderful work our students have done this year!

GET INVOLVED IN THE DEL MAR SCHOOL SITE COUNCIL

School Site Council is the perfect opportunity for you to have a voice in your child’s educational
experience here at Del Mar. This council is a team of 7 parents and 7 Del Mar staff members.
Parents are elected to the Site Council for a two year term. There are 3 openings for the term that
begins in September of 2018. Site Council meets once a month on a Tuesday afternoon from
3:15 - 4:30.

What does School Site Council do? ~

Serve as a parent liaison for ideas or concerns

Help to prioritize and oversee our categorical budget

Help to monitor the implementation of our Single Plan for Student Achievement

Help to make budgetary decisions resulting from State and District level budget cuts

For more information on the School Site Council, talk to the following current parent members:
Jensine Hanson, Katie Brum, Nicole McKay, Melissa Jacquay, Heather Osgood, Laura Haggard,
and Valerie Gonzalez. You may also stop by and see Principal Gould, call her at 771-1858, or
email: jgould@slcusd.org

If you are interested in serving on the School Site Council for the next two years, please
contact Stephanie or Amy in the office to complete a short interest form by Friday, May 18". If
more than 3 parents are interested, elections will be held at Open House.

DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP FAMILY TIP FOR THE MONTH

Greetings Del Mar Families,

Anyone can publish information on the internet these days, so determining if a website is reputable
or trustworthy is an important skill that we all need to develop. This month’s Family Tip Sheet,
Evaluating Websites, will give you insight into how to help your children decide if a website is
reputable or trustworthy. Thank you for taking a couple of minutes to read the tips and to help keep
your child safe in the digital world. Spanish Link

BIKE TO SCHOOL DAY

Bike, Scoot or Walk to school on Thursday, May 10th!
Have fun exercising while enjoying smoothies, snacks and raffle prizes.
Click to see the flyer.



mailto:jgould@slcusd.org
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B6Dp9WM6GiBxejZNWkFPRGRlUU1NZTExQlJmR2VqajdRUWlF
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B6Dp9WM6GiBxejZNWkFPRGRlUU1NZTExQlJmR2VqajdRUWlF
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B6Dp9WM6GiBxUzgtWVBBcnNmUF9IU1hmb1RHTG1lWmUxUkN3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1McbsgoQrcBtHJU0h9gE8aujAmtH4DChx/view?usp=sharing

CLEAN HANDS MAKE FOR HEALTHY DOLPHINS

It has been a particularly bad year for illness. Spring is here and we still see illness cropping up. Please be
sure your child washes their hands several times a day. It's easy, inexpensive and preventative!
Please review this helpful Flyer!

DEL MAR MUSIC ASSEMBLY

The students and | would like to invite you to our upcoming music assembly. It will be held on Wednesday,
May 23rd at 10:40 a.m. in the MPR. You can look forward to hearing our beginning band play and joining
the entire school in singing a few songs. Please mark our assembly on your calendar to engage in this
musical treat. Katie Bravante, Music Teacher

AMAZING COMMUNITY VOLUNTEERS CREATE DISCOVERY DAYS AT
DEL MAR!

Every year, during the month of May, Del Mar offers a very special program for our 4th and 5th grade
students. Community members volunteer their time to teach their amazing skills to the students of Del Mar for
three consecutive Fridays.

This year the students have the opportunity to take: Robotics, Everyday Hero, Cafe Del Mar, Morro Bay in
Bloom - Gardening for Health, Japanese Cultural Studies, Biology Lab, Board Games, Claymation, Riptide
Basketball, Sprouts, Cooking with Erin, and Art with Crystal.

We could not offer this program without the generosity of these wonderful volunteers:

Sarah Colletti ~ Jolie Ditmore Shawn Guy Walter Heath Nikki McKay Erin Primer
Rie Repucci Karen Sweeney  Jim Verhulst Shawn Washburn

THANK YOU FOR MAKING DISCOVERY DAYS POSSIBLE!!!

LOST AND FOUND
Please be sure to check our Lost and Found rack at the front of school for
any forgotten jackets or sweaters. We have have accumulated a lot of items!

WORKING FOR SAN LUIS COASTAL UNIFIED

SCHOOL DISTRICT
Immediate need for an LVN. Please see flyer for detalils.

Have you ever had thoughts about working in the school that your child attends? Or in a department
where you can use your skills? We are always looking for people to fill different positions in our
district. Why not consider substituting in various places/jobs to try it out and see if San Luis Coastal
is the place for you? The following jobs can be found on our website (www.slcusd.org - departments
- personnel services - job opportunities)

e Adult Education Childcare Aide

e Crossing Guards



https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B_g2d3pDWDUzMjFyV3QwSmJ6QldzZ05KYkZHdVpmQkpzenRj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1I8oOBEOquLF0-CVxqM0oR_tle-aIakM0dVzmFxZ0kcs
http://www.slcusd.org/

Custodian
Food Service Workers
Playground Supervisors
e Special Education Paraeducator (Instructional Aide)
Access us online or give your child’s school a call for more information!

MBHS SUMMER POOL PROGRAM OPENING CEREMONY

Join Morro Bay Recreation Services on Saturday, May 12th as they launch their summer
community programs at the Morro Bay High School pool. See flyer for details.

CAMP KESEM

Registration is now open! Kesem is a wonderful camp serving children ages 6-18 who have lost a
parent to cancer, have a parent undergoing cancer treatment, or whose parent is a cancer survivor.
And it's 100% free of charge. Campers experience a warm and loving environment with other
children who have similar life experiences. Camp flyer

To apply, families can simply visit the website at www.campkesem.org/cal-poly. Please share this
wonderful opportunity with any family you know who has been touched by cancer.

CONNECT BE WELL, Volume 5 and 6

Hi, we’re Ana and Kerri. We are parents with children in the SLCUSD school system and we would
like to share a local offering of our research. As parents, the best we can do is accept and love our
imperfect selves while supporting each other in the process. We write as a way of helping our
community connect and create dialogue between parents, students, and our community. Together,
we hope to create a culture of acceptance, collaborate and learn along the way, and continue to
dialogue with each other. Connectbewell.org

Click here to read: Love Letters to Parents, Vol 5 and Vol 6 Spanish Link Vol 5 and Vol 6

By accessing the links associated with this article, you will leave the SLCUSD website and this newsletter.

The external website you will enter is not operated or maintained by the San Luis Coastal Unified School District and
as such is not subject to the District security and safety policies. The District does not endorse the products sold nor
does it make any warranty whatsoever to products offered, the content, or the secure operations of the website.

HOUSING AUTHORITY OF SAN LUIS OBISPO

The Housing Choice Voucher (Section 8) 2018 Interest List will open May11th-May 16th. It is open
for 6 days only! Please click on flyer for more information.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B_g2d3pDWDUzMTRSNnpyYjMyRDctVm53cFpkbm9qVVJTN1VB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B_g2d3pDWDUzQXBzTkhqaXlpODByalVrOHV0WlpJdmJaRFVV/view?usp=sharing
http://www.campkesem.org/cal-poly
http://www.campkesem.org/cal-poly
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B6na6u5FKhGOOUM5SEt3WjZUOG53eHJZa0ExM3FYNVJPSmpn
https://drive.google.com/open?id=15VIUCr8_uIuLwvRhU7vZut6etpGvO__5
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B_g2d3pDWDUzTGNXQXptcTk0YUE3c3BDNXFKMnRRZFhrTUxJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/open?id=0B_g2d3pDWDUzRzVTanRtSFRSa2E2cmRIbE1ERmo3ZUFDXzBB
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B_g2d3pDWDUzWXY5dmxIekNvSVpVLUxFcW9iZTVFRlRveUxj/view?usp=sharing

Del Mar PTA Monthly Update

1 bwfiZpvIDifdlfe!PvulPvsIOfxI XTctjuf(
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Thank you to our Nicole Washburn and Krista Rooney
for transforming our school with a Superhero theme to
celebrate our amazing Teachers & Staff for Appreciation
Week, April 30 - May 4! CALLING ALL SUPER KIDS!!!
Your mission should you choose it: Surprise your
Teacher with something each day!

e Monday: Every Superhero needs Tools! Bring in
School Supplies!

e Tuesday: Become a Reporter! Write your
Teacher a Thank You Letter!

e Wednesday: Every Superhero needs an Energy
Boost! Bring your Teacher their Favorite Treat! »

e Thursday: Superheros love to read! Bring in a
new or used book! .

e Friday: Be your Teacher's Sidekick! Wear their §
favorite color!

Npouinz!Nfncfsti jg Xjoofs"|

Congratulations to our April Monthly Membership Winner, Lindsey Nannie!!! You have won a $10 gift
certificate to Shine Cafe. Please pickup your gift certificate in the front office!

Gvo!Svo!3129

The Fun Run 2018 was AWESOME! Our kids ran so hard, and had lots of fun doing it! Thank you to everyone
who came out to the fun run to volunteer and cheer on the kiddos, and for all of those that raised money to
support our school! Click here to learn more about our Apex Fun Run 2018.

6ui!HsbefliDbnNaq;

Our last Dine Out Fundraiser was a HUGE success and we raised $1,025! Don’t miss our next Drive Thru
BBQ and Bake Sale on May 16! Brought to you by Tognazzini’s, pre-order a whole chicken for $10 or a full
rack of ribs for $20 by May 10 and pick it up on May 16. A quick and easy drive-thru dinner for your family to
enjoy! Flyers will be going home to send in your pre-orders by May 10.


https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/about
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/events/teacher-staff-appreciation-week
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/join-us
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/join-us
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/join-us
http://www.sunshinemorrobay.com/
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/events/fun-run-2018
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/events/fun-run-2018
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/programs/5th-grade-outdoor-camp



https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/programs/5th-grade-outdoor-camp
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/programs/5th-grade-outdoor-camp
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/shop-earn
https://www.boxtops4education.com/
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/business-sponsors
https://sites.google.com/view/delmarpta/business-sponsors

